DEPARTMENTOF
HEAITH

... in pursuit of good health

Phone: (610) 280-3464 i
Fax:  (610)450-1932 December 29, 2003

Lab ID # 028892

National Jewish Medical & Research Center
Clinical Reference Laboratories

Ronald J. Harbeck, Ph.D., Director

1400 Jackson Street, MO10

Denver, CO 80206

Dear Dr. Harbeck:

The information required for compliance with Section 5.83 of the regulations for the
Pennsylvania Department of Health (P. L. 1539 as amended) has been received.

Therefore, effective December 10, 2003, your laboratory has been registered with the
Bureau and may perform tests (other than in the subspecialties of alcohol, drugs of abuse,
blood lead, and erythrocyte protoporphyrin) on specimens received from Pennsylvania.

In place of an actual permit, your facility is being issued this letter. Retain this letter
in your file as proof of registration. The Bureau will not send a renewal for licensure.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact our office.

Sincerely,

MNosuorme_ L P

Marianne C. Porter, Supervisor
Laboratory Evaluation Section
Division of Laboratory Improvement
610-280-3464, Ext. 3233
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